
 

 

 

 

 

 

    

FOR OUR PRAYERS 

Holy Father’s Intentions for Aug: 

Universal: Sports. That sports may be an opportunity for friendly en-

counters between peoples and may contribute to peace in the world. 

Evangelization: Living the Gospel  That Christians may live the Gospel 

giving witness to faith, honesty, and love of neighbour. 

For those for whom prayers have been requested: The Sick:Theresa 

Duncan, Barbara Kelly, Susan Richards, Haworth Richardson, David 

Poole, Mark Eustice, Molly Booth,  Ligaya Baptista,  Mark Ronan, Daisy 

Bushnell, Eileen Sturock and Gladys Weaver.  

PASTORAL COMMITTEE  The next Meeting will be on  Monday, 

19th September 2016  7.30pm in church after mass 

FINANCE COMMITTEE  The next meeting will be on TBA  

FORTHCOMING SOCIAL EVENTS AND FUNDRAISING  
Next product stall will be on 14th August.  Many thanks for your support 

Christmas stall  please start thinking what you can contribute for this 

special stall  TASS  many thanks for those who helped last Saturday         

CAFOD Harvest Supper will be on  7th Oct                                           

Bonus Ball  Since the inclusion of additional balls in Lottery, we have 

struggled to give out prizes quickly. So far only 14 of 26 have been 

awarded. We will from 1st Aug use WEDNESDAY bonus ball as well as 

Saturday ones, to achieve more winners.                                                                                         

FOOD BANK  some facts: Open every Friday between 10  - 2pm and is 

located at the United Reform Church, down in cafe. Contact no. 07941 

436149. On other days food can be provided from several local stores, 

who hold emergency supplies. Sickness, homelessness, debt, delayed 

benefits  - these are just a few of the reasons why people may need to use 

the food bank. Thank you to all who generously contribute, it is 

greatly appreciated.  Box at back of church 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives  

Tavistock:  Gill Mill  01822 613677, Maria Neal 01822 834846(Admin) 

Ordinariate Mission: Jackie Foster 01726 66941 

The Parish of 
Our Lady of  the Assumption & St. Magdalen,  

Tavistock,  
Website: ourladytavistock.org.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/catholictavistock                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Priest in Charge: 
Fr. John Greatbatch 
john.greatbatch@ 
plymouthdiocese.org.uk  

Telephone: 
01822 612645 
07799078164 

Tavistock Parish is part of the Plymouth R.C.Diocese: Charity No. 213227 

 EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR (Year C)   
 Sunday 31st July 2016  

THE JUBILEE YEAR OF MERCY 

TIMES OF MASSES & SERVICES   

Sunday 31st July  9.15am The Parish 

  5.00pm. St. Austell (The Ordinariate Mission) 

Monday 1st Aug  7.00pm St. Alphonsus Liguori 

Tuesday 2nd Aug 10.00am Ferial 

Wednesday 3rd Aug 7.00pm St. Austell (Ordinariate Use) 

Thursday 4th Aug 10.00am NO MASS 

Saturday 6th Aug 12.00noon Transfiguration of the Lord 

Sunday 7th Aug 9.15am 19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  5.30pm St Austell  (The Ordinariate Mission) 

Sacrament of Penance: 

Monday 6.00pm  -  6.45pm  

 

Exposition & Benediction: 

Monday 6.00pm  -  6.45pm 

Tuesday  -  after Mass 

Holy Rosary: 

Saturday  -  after Mass (for more vocations to the priesthood) 

 



WELCOME!  

We welcome all visitors to Tavistock Catholic Church. If you want to 

contribute to the upkeep of our Church and you are a UK tax payer, please 

use the blue envelopes provided in the pews. Please complete the form on 

the envelope; through your generosity we receive 25p back for every £1 

you give. Thank you for your help. 

FR. JOHN’S DIARY  

Tuesday         7pm   Young Peoples’ Group  -  Presbytery 

Wednesday               St. Austell 

Thursday      10am   HMP Channings Wood 

Friday                        Day Off 

Saturday       11am   Study Session 

YOUTH GROUP  Our next meeting will be on Tuesday, 2nd August at 

7pm Please let Gill or Fr John know if you are coming. 

NO MASS ON THURSDAY Fr John will be celebrating Mass at HMP 

Channings Wood on Thursday , so there will be no mass that morning. 

 

STUDY SESSION Our next study session will be on Saturday following 

the Mass. The subject will be “Death, Purgatory and Resurrection” 

 

COMING SOON TO THIS PARISH Beginning in October the School of 

the Annunciation (based at Buckfast Abbey) will be leading a course 

entitled “Echoes”. The course looks at the Christian faith and the teaching 

of the Catholic faith. It’s aim is to make us more knowledgeable and 

confident in our faith. This is a direct response to Bishop Mark’s request 

that every parish in the Diocese becomes  a “Mission Parish”. Details to 

follow. 

 

HOUSE FOR RENT NEEDED A member of staff of The School of the 

Annunciation, based at Buckfast Abbey, is in the process of moving home 

from the North of England to be near Buckfast, while the sale and purchase 

of houses takes place. They are looking for somewhere to rent in this area. 

If you know of any rental property, please have a word with Fr. John. 

EVANGELISM COMMITTEE  Our next meeting will be on 

Thursday, 11th August following the 10am Mass. Everyone is welcome 

to attend. 

IGNATIAN PRAYER GROUP  will resume again in the autumn. 

More details from Liz Moles (616243)  

 

 

SAFEGUARDING TRAINING will be on Saturday 20th August 2016 

Following mass 11am  -  3pm Who should attend? 

All catechists and those leading children’s liturgy 

All Ministers of the Eucharist 

All altar servers over the age of 18 

All those who help with the young and elderly in the parish or those with 

special needs 

 

YEAR OF MERCY:  What can you do in this Jubilee Year of Mercy? 

 Make your Sacramental Confession on a regular basis 

 Each day at 3pm say the Prayer of Divine Mercy 

 Say the Chaplet of Divine Mercy each day 

 

COLLECTIONS. 24th July 2016 

Cash Collections                                                         £237.19 

Gift Aid Donations                                                     £210.00   

Total Amount                                                              £447.19                                                                              

(This figure does not include `one off donations”.)        

Weekly Budget Amount                                           £600.00 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY 

 

CORNWALL ORDINARIATE MISSION. 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT MASS Our Mass on a Wednesday night will be 

The Ordinariate Use (Divine Worship). This is the use sanctioned for use 

by the Holy See of the Ordinariates around the world as part of the  

Roman Rite. 


